
 

 

Sunday Bible Class: 9:00 AM  Sunday Worship: 10:00 AM & 5:00 PM 
Tuesday Ladies’ Bible Class: 10:00 AM 

Wednesday Devotional/Classes: 7:00 PM 
Office: 830-257-5445 (Mon.-Thurs. 9:00-4:00) Location: 625 Harper Road 

 

LEADERSHIP: 
 

Ministers: 
 

Kevin Kasparek 
Pulpit 

 

Cooper Atkeson 
Family/Worship 

 

Raoul Ferris 
Outreach/Involvement 

 
 

Elders: 
 

Gene Bosse 

David Moore 

Bobby Richardson 
 

 

Deacons: 
 

Dale Alexander 
Orlando Barraza 

Doyle Brown 

Cody Bush 
Jerry Durbin 

Darrell Fudge 
Tom Lovelady 

Chris Mulliniks 

Gary Swanner 

 

Records 
1/12/2020 

 

Bible Class: 84 
AM Service: 244 
PM Service:  82 
Wednesday:  95 

 
 
 

 

Weekly Contribution: 
$ 6,427.25 

 

Budgeted Contribution: 
$ 7,000 

 

Average for 2019: 
$  6,427 

Riverside Youth Activities 

Preparing Today to be Leaders Tomorrow   
 

• Challenge Youth Conference January 17-19 

January 19, 2020 

 
JAFF Events 

JAFF will have a game night in the Fellowship Hall on January 26th after 
evening worship. 
The next JAFF breakfast will be February 1st at Rio Ranch Café. 
 

Young Ladies’ Day 
University Church of Christ in San Marcos will host a Young Ladies’ Day 
on January 31 - February 1, 2020 for all middle school and high school 
aged girls. See Cooper Atkeson for details. 
 

Sewing Ladies 
The Sewing Ladies will meet on Thursday, February 6th. 
 

Sweetheart Banquet 
Our annual banquet for widows, widowers, and those married 60 + years 
will take place after worship service on Sunday, February 9th. This will be 
prepared and served by the youth of Riverside. Attendees must sign up by 
February 2nd.  
 
 

Training Seminar 
Michael Whitworth will be holding a TRAINING seminar for those longing 
to be BETTER TEACHERS and STUDENTS of God’s Word. It will be held 
here at Riverside from 9am - 2pm on Saturday, February 15. Lunch will be 
provided. All are welcome. Please sign up in the foyer. See Cooper At-
keson for more details. 
 

Presentation 
There will be a Child Abuse Protection/Prevention presentation on Satur-
day, February 8th at 10:00 a.m. in the Fellowship Hall. The presentation 
will  cover the tough topic of sexual abuse of children. Discussion will in-
clude warning signs of abuse, what to do if you suspect abuse, how to talk 
to children about keeping themselves safe from abuse and how to protect 
ourselves (as youth workers and volunteers) from abuse accusation. This 
class will be beneficial for parents, grandparents, bible class teachers and 
all who want to keep our children safe!  
 

First Responders Luncheon 
There will be an appreciation luncheon for the First Responders on Febru-
ary 20th 11:30 - 1:30 
 



Order of Worship 
 
 
 

 

Just Over in the Glory Land 
 

Welcome 
I Love You, Lord #779 

Humble Yourselves #745 
Servant Song #694 

 
Prayer 

Take Time To Be Holy #731 
 

Lord’s Supper 
 

Contribution 
 

Bind Us Together, Lord #704 
Heart of a Servant #693 

 
Matthew 18:1-4 

 

A Leader, A Servant 
 

Nothing But The Blood #902 
 
 

If you have never been baptized (immersed) for the forgiveness 
of sins, we want to assist you in doing this. Or, if there is   

something you would like for us to pray with you about, please 
come to the front pew or to one of the elders at the back of the 

auditorium while we sing this hymn.    
 

  We welcome for membership believers who have been           
immersed for the forgiveness of sins. If you would like to be a 

member at Riverside, please speak with a minister or elder. 
 

Shepherd’s Prayer 
How Sweet How Heavenly #709 

Sunday Evening: 
 

Abiding Words 

 
 

 

Health Updates: 
 

 
Please pray for  Don Taylor and Barbara Dodd as they continue to recover from their knee replace-
ments; B.J. McCracken, who is recovering from a shoulder replacement; Mickie Couch, who is recov-
ering from back surgery; Tara Brubaker, who is recovering from hip repair surgery; Chuck Stork 
who is having a procedure to diagnose a mass in his upper stomach; Scott Stork (son of Chuck and a 
missionary in China), who is having radiation treatments;  John Meadows, who is in Peterson with 
several medical issues. 
 
 
         
 

 

Please pray for Jordan Barraza, Jim Mays, and LaJean Hendrick, as they continue their treatments. 
 
Continue to pray for all Riverside family and friends facing health concerns. 

Notable Notes 
 
 

 

New Address 
Doris Smith has a new address:  1241 Falcon 
Dr., Dunedin, FL 24698. Doris said she is very 
happy in her new home. 
 

 
Men’s Breakfast 

All men of the congregation are invited and en-
couraged to attend the monthly Men’s Break-
fast on Saturday, January 25, 2020 at 8:30 in 
the fellowship hall. Please add your name to 
the sign-up sheet in the foyer if you are plan-
ning to attend. 
 

 

Dishes 
There are several serving dishes in the kitchen. 
If you have provided food for any event recent-
ly, please collect your dishes. 

 
 
 
 

Addresses Needed 
The Ladies’ Bible Class will be sending cards 
to those serving in the military. If you have fam-
ily members in the military, either stateside or 
overseas, please give their address to Gale 
Lloyd or Myra Land.  
 
 
 
Pantry Items: mustard, ketchup (catsup), and 
sugar 

   Food Ministry   
 
 

If you know of a need for food (meal) for 
the month of January, please contact 
Shelly Alexander at 361-549-5686.  


